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13th August 2015 
 
Jacqui McLeod  
Team Leader – Resource Assessments 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 
 
Emailed: jacqui.mcleod@planning.nsw.gov.au  

Your Reference: MP 08_0142 MOD 2  
Our Reference (TRIM): OUT15/20038 

 
 

 
Dear Ms McLeod 
 

Re: Mackas Sand Quarry Modification 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide advice on the above matter. This is a response 
from NSW Department of Industry – Geological Survey of New South Wales (GSNSW). 
The Department of Primary Industries (incorporating advice from Agriculture and Fisheries) 
and the Forestry Corporation of NSW may respond separately.  
 
GSNSW has no issues to raise regarding the proposed modification to truck movements. 
 

 
 
Queries regarding the above information, and future requests for advice in relation to this 
matter, should be directed to the GSNSW Land Use team at 
landuse.minerals@trade.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Cressida Gilmore 
Team Leader - Land Use 
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